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Seminar Report @ 31st March 2021 

Name of the Seminar: One Day Seminar on Perspective for Civil Aspirants  

Organized by The Weber Club of Govt Hrangbana College 

Date:  31.03.2021.  

Venue: Conference Hall, GHBC 

 Resource person Mr M. Lalmanzuala IAS (rtd) Former Chief Secretary of 

Mizoram &  

Former Chairman, Mizoram Public Service Commission 

 

 

 The seminar was chaired by Mr. Lalenkawla Leader, Weber Club, GHBC. After a brief 

introduction, Prof. Sanny Tochhawng, Chairperson, Research & Consultancy Cell gave a 

welcome speech which was followed by a report from the Secretary of the Weber Club, Mr. 

Lalrempuia, informing the audience about the aims and objectives of the Club. 

 

 

 

 

 



Context: 

 The one-day seminar on Perspective for Civil Service Aspirants was organized with the 

purpose of providing aspiring civil servants among the students, with valuable insights 

and guidance in their pursuit of a career in the civil service. The seminar aimed to equip 

student-participants with the necessary knowledge and skills to navigate the complex 

and competitive world of civil service examinations. It aimed to provide them with a 

comprehensive understanding of the various aspects of civil service, including the 

examination process, the qualities and competencies desired in civil servants, and the 

broader socio-political landscape in which civil servants operate. 

 

 The resource person, Mr. M. Lalmanzuala gave an inspiring speech with regard to 

preparation for Civil Service examination, including exam preparation strategies, time 

management techniques, effective study skills, current affairs and general awareness, 

and the ethics and values expected of civil servants. The objective was to provide 

aspirants with a well-rounded understanding of the challenges they may face and the 

skills they need to cultivate in order to succeed in the civil service examination 

process. 

 

 The resource person spent 45 minutes for his presentation after which a Q&A round 

continued for 20 minutes. 120 students and 6 faculty members attended the seminar. 

The seminar was published in the local newspaper and local cable network. 

Outcome:  

 The one-day seminar on Perspective for Civil Service Aspirants proved to be highly 

beneficial and informative, with participants showing great enthusiasm and engagement. 

The seminar provided a valuable platform for aspiring civil servants to gain insights and 

acquire the necessary tools for their journey towards civil service examinations. 
 

 By the end of the seminar, the participants gained a broader perspective on the Civil 

Service and its significance in society, as well as a better understanding of the roles 

and responsibilities of civil servants. They also developed a strong sense of the ethical 

values and integrity expected of civil servants, which will serve as a foundation for 

their future careers. 

 

 The seminar acted as a stepping stone for the participants' journey towards the civil 

service. The knowledge gained and the strategies learned during the seminar will 

continue to benefit participants in their pursuit of a career in the civil service, enabling 

them to make valuable contributions to public service and governance. 


